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Dear Mr Buonfiglio, 

 

Thank you for sharing with us the results of your survey on the Impact of covid-19 on the 

fishing activity. 

This updated information to your previous communication, from March 2020, offers 

indeed a more complete overview on the state of play in the sector on this very important 

issue. On our side, we continue to carefully monitor the situation and appreciate your 

valuable input.   

Let me thank you for your commitment. Looking forward to our continued cooperation, I 

invite you to take contact with Ms Pascale Colson, coordinator of the ACs 

(Pascale.Colson@ec.europa.eu; +32 2 29 56273), should you have any question on this 

reply. 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

Charlina VITCHEVA 
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